
 

 

 

Illinois Lake Management Association 

Aquatic Plant Identification Workshop 

Did you win the kayak in our annual 

raffle?! Come paddle with us! 

 Saturday, August 10,  2024 at Sterling Lake in 

Van Patten Woods Forest Preserve at the corner 

of Routes 173 and 41 in Wadsworth , IL from 

9:30am to 12:00pm.    

Fee:  $20 for ILMA members, $25 for non-

members 

Come learn the basics of identifying aquatic plants at this workshop on Sterling 

Lake.  Register online here: https://ilma-lakes.org/workshop-registration  

Bring your canoe or kayak to join ILMA board members out on the water to  

identify aquatic plants. 

Plant sampling rakes will be provided 

Please bring boat, personal flotation device, and drinking water!  

Questions please contact Alana Bartolai (abartolai2@lakecountyil.gov) or Diane 

Tancl (dianetancl@gmail.com) 


